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Safety Bulletin No. 2022/01  Date Issued  28 April 2022 

Subject Toilet Spill Waste Response – Correct Bin Use 
Area of Concern Darwin Airside 

Issued By Mike Clancy - Airside Manager 

Introduction   
This Safety Bulletin is issued to remind operators of the correct bins to dispose of toilet 
spill waste. Use only the PURPLE BINS located in the Waste Transfer Station building. 
For safety & hygiene purposes, DO NOT put toilet spill waste in any other bins.   
  
- International toilet waste spills must be put in the green bin with purple lid   
- Domestic toilet spills must be taken to the purple waste bin with the bin liner in the Waste 
Transfer Area  
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DIA Operations must be advised following all toilet waste spills so that collection of 
waste from the bins is collected and disposed.   

  
EDUCATION: View  the full SPILL MANAGEMENT PROCEDURES on our website:  

darw inairport.com.au/ corporate/ safety#spill-management-procedure   
  

TOILET SPILL WASTE = PURPLE BINS!  
 

Signed:   Mike C 
  Mike Clancy 
  Airside Manager 
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